
From: Bob
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for LC 19
Date: Sunday, January 19, 2020 10:51:21 AM

Dear Senate Republicans,
    I am writing to express support for LC 19, and a strong cap and investment policy.
I am a parent and a grandparent and I am in favor of strong climate legislation for the future of Oregon, the planet
and our children’s children.
 Sincerely,

 Bob Llewellyn
 1821 Moonshine Park Road

 Logsden, Or. 97357
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